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From: William Levis <sevilllib@outlook.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 7:42 AM 
To: secretary  
Subject: SWS-W-24-01 

 
      It would be good for the community of Blanchard if the IPUC would 
conduct a public meeting regarding the proposed water rate increase by CDS 
StoneRidge utilities.  This would allow the public to hear facts, not 
allegations, or misrepresentions.  If there is a mailing , or email list to keep 
people informed of a meeting, please add my name to it.   
Bill Levis 
161 E. Skyline Dr. 
Blanchard, Id.  sevilllib@outlook.com 
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